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Queen Mary's College, Home Science Department organized a work shop on Kashmiri 

Carpet Embroidery work for second year NUTRITION FOOD SCIENCE MANAGEMENT 

AND DIETETICS (NFSMD) students of Home Science Department. The workshop was 

demonstrated by an artist BALKISHAN, who described the whole process very clearly and in 

a understandable manner. He explained every single details in very simple way. He provided 

students with the embroidery supplies like needles which are specially designed for the work, 

frames and designed fabrics. The professors Mrs.Vijayapriya and Ms.Prasanna of Home 

Science Department assisted the students with the work. Students are glad that they attended 

this workshop through which they were able to learn a new art work, while practicing 

embroidery work during workshop was as much as exciting and fun. We created new patterns 

and learnt basic embroidery techniques and kashmiri mirror work. The students look forward 

for more workshop like this to be organized by the college and to take part in those work shops. 

 



 


